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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                        July 2009

We would like to start this monthly newsletter with a very urgent matter: We are in desperate need of a 
new vehicle! Every day we transport around 20 animals round the island and also our staff and 
volunteers have to somehow get to the shelter in Baan Taling Ngam. Unfortunately our van is now in its 
last few weeks and several times we were unable to pick up injured animals as we didn’t have 
transportation available. Is there anybody who could make us an affordable offer for a second hand 
van? If you think that you could help us in this matter, please get in touch with us as soon as possible.
A huge ThankYou to Samui Villas & Homes Co Ltd for their generous donation towards the van!

If you see any mangy dogs in need of help, 
please contact us! One injection can already 
change a dogs’ life!

I am Bella! I guess the DRCS-Team was very optimistic 
when they first met me…. Look at me now: A real Bella, 
don’t you think!?

In the middle of August, 3 volunteers from Germany will be visiting us for one week, accompanied by a 
TV-team from Pro7 (German TV) which will film the girls and their adventures at the DRCS around the 
clock. Hopefully we will be able to raise a lot more awareness through this TV show, since about 10 
millions viewers are expected to watch. With a bit of luck, one of the viewers will even support us with 
our request for a new vehicle.

Operation list June 2009
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
111 11 12 6 4 144

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists and everyone living on this island. Our four-legged friends 
are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte


